
November 16,2023

● This Friday on November 17th we will have PAJAMA DAY for $5 in place of dress out of
uniform day!

● The Junior National Honors Society will also be making “Birthday Party in a Tin” packages to
donate. These will include a cake mix, frosting, birthday candles and other special birthday
items that can be provided to families. This project is based on the view that “every kid
deserves a birthday cake”. If you would like to participate in this part of the project those
specific items are requested. The students will be packaging the items in an aluminum pan
with a lid to be distributed at the food banks. Their goal is to make at least 50 packages.

● With lots of fun holidays coming up please remember to fill out the Pre-Planned Absence form
and have your students' teacher sign them. You can pick up this form in the front office or lobby
of the school.

Student government looks forward to hosting a
parent night out on 12/1 from 4-7. Our Polar
Express PJ night will include a movie, pizza, hot
cocoa, and crafts. Admission to this event is $10
and an unwrapped toy for toys for tots. Please fill
out this form so we can have enough food for all!
Kids attending can be in grades prek-5. Pajamas
are encouraged!
https://forms.gle/AVBkimsyDXZW6mMZ6

https://forms.gle/AVBkimsyDXZW6mMZ6



